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July 26, 2021

Parents/Students:

Students may pick up their schedule for the 2021 – 2022 school year at the high school on the following dates:
● Monday, August 9th, Tuesday, August 10th and Wednesday, August 11th → 8:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m.

If you have any questions about your schedule or would like to make a schedule change please address these
matters at this time.  Please enter through the main student entrance and follow signs.  Schedules will also be
handed out to students on the first day of school. If you have any questions, please call 402-336-2667.

*THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION APPLIES TO INCOMING 7 th GRADERS ONLY:

On Friday, August 13 th, there will be a 7th Grade Orientation from 11:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. to help orient
students and help them find their classrooms, lockers, and answer any questions they may have. Students will
also receive their laptops after orientation.  A copy of their schedule will be handed out to them at this time.
Lunch will be served and parents are encouraged to attend.  The schedule will be as follows:

● 11:30  -  12:00   Welcome and lunch in the HIGH SCHOOL CAFETERIA & COMMONS
○ Please enter through the Activities Entrance

● 12:00  -  1:00     Orientation Presentation
● 1:00  -  1:30     Time to Acclimate to School Building and Laptop Checkout

If your 7th grade student can not attend the orientation on August 13th , the school counselors will be available
August 9th through the 11th from 8 a.m. to 2 p.m. for assistance.  If you have any questions, please call the
guidance office at 402-336-2667.

* JUNIORS/SENIORS TAKING DUAL CREDIT CLASSES
THROUGH NORTHEAST COMMUNITY COLLEGE:

Please check with Mr. Hilker the week of August 10th to make sure your tuition is paid and whether you have
ordered a textbook for the class. Dual Credit classes from NECC begin on August 23rd.

● Any junior or senior student taking dual credit classes that are eligible for free and reduced lunches can
apply for the ACE Scholarship.   ACE Scholarship will pay for up to 3 dual credit classes every school
year, pending on the federal government .  See Mr. Hilker for more information. THERE IS A
DEADLINE FOR THIS APPLICATION!

Again, if you have any questions, please feel free to contact the guidance office at 402-336-2667.
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